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From: steven.helfgott@juno.com,
To: ZBA@newfairfield.org, ewhite@newfairfield.org,
Cc: LIL5@aol.com,
Subject: 29 Ball Pond Rd. East
Date: Wed, Apr 6, 2022 12:34 pm
Attachments:

To the Zoning Board of the Town of New Fairfield,

We have no objection to the proposed project at 29 Ball Pond Rd. East of converting the failed terrace to a 3-
season room, and understand it will remain within the original cottage footprint.

Steven + Jane Helfgott
31 Ball Pond Rd. East
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